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4th September 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 5 and 6 Walking Home from School  
 
Following West Sussex County Council’s guidelines, children in year 5 and 6 are allowed 
to walk home on their own providing we have your written consent. 
 
If you would like you child to walk home alone from school, please complete the 
attached reply slip and return it to the office as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
John Galvin 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
 
Year 5/6 walking home from school 
 
 
I give permission for my child (child’s name)………………………………………………………….. to 
walk home alone from school. 
 
 
Signature ………………………………………………………………………..Parent/Carer   
 
 
Date…………………………………….. 
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